
 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 Re: Public Health Advisory for Measles issued by Prairie North Health Region 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Health officials in Saskatchewan are strongly encouraging parents to ensure their children’s 
measles immunizations are up to date as we have seen an increase in the number of 
measles cases identified across Canada, and most recently in Prairie North Health Region 
(this is the North Battelford/Lloydminster/Meadow Lake health region located directly north 
of Heartland Health Region). 
 
Measles is a highly contagious infection and can cause serious illness and complications.  It 
is easily spread through the air.  Symptoms include high fever, cough and runny nose, red 
eyes, all followed by a rash.   
 
Vaccination against measles is highly effective in preventing most cases and greatly 
reduces illness in those who are immunized but happen to get it. 
 
All pre-school children in Saskatchewan receive the publicly-funded measles vaccine as 
a series of two doses, usually given at 12 and 18 months.  People born after 1970 are 
also eligible to receive a free measles vaccine. 
 
Measles vaccination is particularly recommended for:  

• people who have recently arrived in Canada and do not have a history of 
receiving two doses of a measles-containing vaccine; 

• people who are planning to travel overseas, particularly to countries with measles 
outbreaks; 

• health care providers; and 
• staff and students at daycare or education institutions 

More information on measles and the provincial immunization programs is available 
through HealthLine 811, or online at www.health.gov.sk.ca 
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If your child has received immunizations from a doctor or other health care professional 
in another community, please notify us to update your child’s records.   
 
 
To make an appointment or speak to your local Public Health Nurse: 
 
 

Davidson Community Health Services - 567-2305 
Rosetown Community Health Services - 882-2672 Ext. 3 option 3 
Outlook Community Health Services - 867-8676 
Kindersley Community Health Services – 463-1000 
Kerrobert Community Health Services – 834-2646 Ext. 251 
Unity Community Health Services – 228-2666 
Biggar Community Health Services – 948-3323 ext. 2730 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



PERDUE DAYCARE NEWS – May 2014  

May is here!  We are hoping to see a lot of sunshine this month.   May marks a Major 
milestone for Perdue Daycare.  We will be celebrating our FIVE YEAR anniversary.   On May 19th 
we will celebrate Caregiver appreciation day.  Thank you to 
our Wonderful staff members for all you do!  Our themes 
for May will be Spring Time, Gardening, 

 

    

     
 

 

              

Once again our Easter Chocolate fundraiser was a success!   
A HUGE thanks to our parents, staff and the community of 
Perdue for your continued support of our Daycare!  Our fundraising dollars are used to 
purchase toys, art supplies, playground equipment and furnishings for the daycare. 

      

  

 

           

 

  
 
 

  

Please send a raincoat, rubber boots, 
mittens, splash pants and a toque to 

Daycare every day.  Some mornings it’s 
still cold out and with the weather 
changing the playground can get 

muddy.  
We Love 

to play outside.   
Please forgive us if we are a bit muddy  

WE WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY MAY 19TH 
FOR VICTORIA DAY! 

PLEASE JOIN US IN CELEBRATING OUR FIVE YEAR ANNIVERSARY 

SATURDAY MAY 24, 2014 

11AM-3PM 

PERDUE RECREATIONAL COMPLEX 

BBQ LUNCH (PROCEEDS TO DAYCARE) 

AND A FREE OF CHARGE AFTERNOON OF CELEBRATING FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN'S 
ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT!  

HOPE TO SEE YOU AND YOUR LOVED ONES THERE! 

 

 

Congratulations to the winners of our “Create our Logo” contest: 

Kara Perillat and Jade Montgomery!  Thanks to all who entered their artwork! 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 


	We look forward to seeing you soon!

